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Senator Ludlam asked: 

 

What has been the net effect on the numbers of staff working in the housing affordability 

space following the transfer of staff from SEWPaC? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

There has been no change in the numbers of staff working on housing affordability. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


